
VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

 

VILLAGE BOARD 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The Committee of the Whole Village Board meeting scheduled for Monday, June 22nd, 2020 has 

been canceled due to lack of business items. The meeting was scheduled to take place at 7:00 

p.m. in the Village of Gurnee Council Chambers (325 North O’Plaine, Gurnee, IL 60031). 

  

The next regularly scheduled Village Board meeting will take place on Monday, July 6th, 2020 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Village of Gurnee Council Chambers (325 North O’Plaine, Gurnee, IL 

60031). 

  

DATED: Friday, June 19th, 2020 

Signed: Jack Linehan, Assistant to the Village Administrator 

 


